
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/10/2016 6:02:49 PM
Subject: RE: DHEC

Done!
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 5:56 PM
 
To: Schimsa, Rebecca
 
Subject: DHEC 
 

Can you put in staff notes that today DHEC board voted to re-appoint Catherine Heigel to a four year 
term. 
 

Sent from my iPhone
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